CIN: L15421TN1 960PLC004255

30.06.2020
To,

BSE Limited
Phirozeleejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

MUMBAI - 400 001

Scrip Code: BSE - 500016

Dear Sir / Madam,

SUB: Continuation of Closure of Trading Window

We would like to inform you that as per the Company’s Code of Conduct formulated pursuant to SEB|

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the Trading Window for trading in the securities of

ended June 30, 2020.

This is for your information and record. Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
For Aruna Hotels Limited

e dames

K.Lakshmi
Company Secretary






